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Hello, 
 
I Object to the proposed Brooklands Farm development in the Whitstable / South Tankerton area. It will have an 
extremely negative impact on the area and place additional strain and pressure on infrastructure, services - 
especially schools and medical - sewage and mains supply, air quality alongside the loss of wildlife and agricultural 
land.  
 
Regards 
 
Daniel Callaghan 
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